
HB 1482 -- CIVILIAN REVIEW BOARDS

SPONSOR: Walton Gray

This bill requires St. Louis County and the cities of St. Louis and
Kansas City to post on their websites how to establish a civilian
review board, or how an existing civilian review board was
established, along with any other pertinent information the cities
or county may deem necessary, including information regarding the
National Association for Civilian Oversight of Law Enforcement
(NACOLE).

This bill is the same as HB 55 (2015).


